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Williams, Debra

From: Marissa Killian <mkillia@umich.edu>
Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2019 2:09 PM
To: Williams, Debra
Subject: Marathon 2019

Per our conversations - I just want to reemphasize the university concerns of this event in writing: 

 UM being affiliated with the event --- The university is not affiliated with any portion of this event 
 Emergency vehicle access being rerouted 
 Bus routes being rerouted and/or cancelled routes 
 Parking lots potentially not being available --- UM Athletic tournament schedule and/or repair work 
 Safety concerns --- Minors, children, delayed emergency vehicle responses.  

We'd prefer more the relocation of the alcohol tent moving East on Hoover between Greene and the railroad tracks. Our 
bus routes will be the most impacted by this due to having to completely reroute onto Main St (adding minutes) and/or 
cancelled... not the ideal situation. It does also impact emergency vehicle response as well.  
 
 
Look forward to the final determination! 
 
--  
Marissa Killian 
Events Project Manager 
University of Michigan - Office of the Associate VP for Facilities & Operations (AVPFO) 
Facilities Services Building B  
1111 Kipke Drive Ann Arbor, MI 48109-2037 
Office: (734) 615-9075  
Location: http://fo.umich.edu/img/trainingLocation.png 


